
Laurie-Leigh White, ASA  

Election Biography    

 

Laurie-Leigh White, ASA, CPA/ABV 

Member since 2011 

Accredited Senior Appraiser designation 2012 

BV Discipline Committee - Secretary (2021-present) 

BV Discipline Committee - Member At Large (2019-2021) 

BV International Conference Planning Committee (2021-2023) 

BV Board of Examiners (2021-present) 

BV 204 co-instructor (2024-present) 

BV 101 co-instructor (2025-present) 

Chair of ASA Professional Development Conference (2024-present) 

Houston ASA Chapter Energy Valuation Conference Planning Committee (2013-present) 

Current Partner, head of the firm's Houston office and head of the firm's ESOP practice - BVA Group 

ASA Member of the Year - 2022 

ASA Rising Stars Class - 2020 

VP of Programming, ESOP Association Texas/Oklahoma Chapter (2021-present) 

Professional Women's Group mentor and member of Corporate Guild - Dress for Success Houston (2016-
present) 

CPA licensed in Texas (active license) 

BBA, BA - Southern Methodist University (graduated summa cum laude) 

MSA - Southern Methodist University (with honors) 

 

Campaign Statement    

 

I believe in the power and importance of ASA, having committed all in to volunteering with ASA. I have 
served as the BVC Secretary for the last four years and am very excited at the possibility to transition into 
Vice Chair. Having served on the BVC for the last six years, I am proud of the discussions at the 
committee level and what we've been able to accomplish (take, for example, the BVC Challenge Cup). I 
fully dedicate myself to my volunteer roles, and since taking a leadership position at ASA, have served on 
conference planning committees, serve as a member of the Board of Examiners and ran for a leadership 
role (as Secretary). I have also been honored to take on the additional role as a co-instructor of BV 204 



and BV 101. I think the ASA is the premier appraiser professional designation and increasing our 
membership is critically important. I want to ensure that our educational offerings are beneficial to 
members and attract new members, all of which will be part of my goals as Vice Chair. It has been an 
honor to serve the ASA for the last 7 years and look forward to many more. 

 

 


